
 March Rec Council Mtg 3/10/10 call to order 7.00pm 

 

•  New concession stand project was tabled for now 

•  Daniel Greene was voted new Chairperson for Girls 

Basketball 

•  Joint PTA/Rec fundraiser possible car show/flea market to be 

held in October 

•  Crabfeast will be 9/11/10 at Summit Manor, tickets to go 

onsale in June 

•  Scott Bruno has taken over the batting cage project, will be 

operational for this years softball/baseball season 

•  Looking to start a Friday night mens softball league. Friday 

double headers. In need of 2 more teams contact is Brian 

Stoecker 

•  Golf tournament is May 1, contact John Lawrence with any 

questions or for tickets 

•  Baseball is down, we have 1 team per age group this year 

•  Girls and Boys Basketball seasons went great this year, More 

advertising for girls teams next season.  

•  Before/After school is down 2 kids, but program is still doing 

well  

•  3 horseshoe leagues for this year 

•  There is (1) girls softball league for this season for 9/10 

•  Community Easter Egg hunt was re-instated. Will be on 

April 3 10am at Rec center  

 

Mtg Adjourned 8.25 

 

Attendance: 

Bryan Stoecker 

Terry Moreland 

Jennifer Greene 

Lisa Emge 

Sandy Janiski 



Keith Comer 

Mike Hood 

Toby Mandarin 

Frank Giordano 

Larry Birchfield 

Daniel Greene 

John Lawrence 

Don Wiley 

Tony Weaver 

Mark Dibastiani 

Scott Over 

Lee Mundle 

Tom Dieter 
  

 


